
 
 

August 2024 
 
Hello Wildcat Families! 
 
If you are brand new to Maplebrook Elementary School: Welcome! If you are a returning Student and Family 
we also welcome you and invite you to continue to learn about all the amazing resources and opportunities 
for connection that the Maplebrook Home & School Association provides.  
 
What an exciting time in the life of your Student and Family! Please allow me to introduce the Maplebrook 
Home & School Association (H&S): a group of Parents, Guardians and Caregivers passionate about 
supporting our children's education through volunteering, fundraising, and community building. The funds 
we raise provide field trips, assemblies, class holiday parties, year-end activities, birthday books, classroom 
enhancements, and so much more! 
 
There is no way we could do so many great things without all of you taking an active role in H&S. The 
Executive Board works closely with the Maplebrook School administration to provide opportunities for you 
to volunteer inside the school, which builds community, and allows you to connect with the Staff, School 
and your Child.  
 
Whether you have thirty minutes or a few hours to work on H&S projects and events, we welcome you to 
join us! Please know that your ideas, time, talents, and voice are needed, welcomed and encouraged at 
Maplebrook's H&S. 
 
There are many ways to get involved, so please check out our 2024-2025 Volunteer Information flier. You 
can sign up to join your favorite committee(s) on or around August 16th via a Sign-Up Genius link found 
on Maplebrook's H&S Facebook page. Committee chairpersons will contact volunteers as they begin 
planning their event/program. 
 
In the meantime, here are some great ways to stay connected: 
 

1. Check out our official website: MaplebrookHSA.com 
 

2. Follow @MaplebrookHSA on Facebook & Instagram 
 

3. Make plans to attend our monthly H&S General Meetings. All parents are welcomed 
and encouraged to attend. Upcoming dates/times can be found on our website 
www.maplebrookhsa.com 

 
Please don't hesitate to contact me at maplebrookHandS@gmail.com with any questions. I look forward 
to meeting you around the neighborhood or at Maplebrook this upcoming school year! 

 
 

Jillian Langer 
Maplebrook Home & School Association President 
 
Important Dates:  

● Incoming Kindergarten Teddy Bear Meet and Greet – Thursday, August 8, 2024 – 1-2 PM  

● Popsicles with the Principal – Thursday, August 8, 2024 – 2-3 PM  

http://maplebrookhsa.com/
http://www.maplebrookhsa.com/
mailto:maplebrookHandS@gmail.com

